STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY
June 3, 2011
MEMORANDUM
TO: Division Engineers
FROM: J. Kevin Lacy, PE, Director of Mobility and Safe [ C

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI) Factsheet

We are enclosing copies of the recently printed diverging diamond interchange
factsheets for you and your staff's use at public meetings. This information was
put together to help provide a consistent message from all 14 Divisions and other
Departments in the DOT. The first DDI was opened to traffic in 2009 in
Springfield, Mo. DDIs are currently being considered or constructed in 13 other
states including North Carolina. As part of the interstate construction projects in
Concord, a DDI is being constructed at the intersection of I-485 and Mallard Creek
Road, as well as on I-85 at both Poplar Tent Road and NC 73. This particular flyer
is accessible from the TEPPL page at

http://www.ncdot.gov/doh /preconstruct/traffic/teppl/Topics /A-25 /A-25.html

As more of these technical brochures are developed, they will be accessed on the
Mobility and Safety main web page, as well as on any corresponding TEPPL page.
If you feel these brochures are beneficial to you and you would like to request
more copies, please contact Tammy Stewart at tstewart@ncdot.gov. Otherwise,
please feel free to print from this link when you need additional copies.

Additional brochures are being developed. Also, other brochures that have been
developed over the years on Traffic Engineering topics will also be accessed on the
Mobility and Safety web page as well. If you have any suggestions on other
informational material you would like to see developed, or if you notice a needed
change to any of the information already printed, please contact Tammy Stewart or
Terry Hopkins. Thanks so much.

JKL/TMH
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